
Secretary meets with the Permanent Secretary of Antigua’s Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Secretary General Rodolfo Sabonge held a meeting with the Permanent Secretary of Antigua’s
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Anthony Liverpool. They discussed the Declaration of Antigua, in which
ACS welcomes the "Bridgetown Initiative" proposed by Barbados as a plan that stresses the
importance of establishing a fair, inclusive, and supportive global financial system.

They also talked about the MoU ACS will be signing with Korea and the IPREM conference that will
be held in Panama from June 28–30. The IPREM conference is being supported by the Korean
International Cooperation Agency (KOICA).

 


